
Conjugal Visitors Return to Deadwood!!! 

Saturday, September 15, 2012 

   

 

The "Third Saturday" Live Music, Dinner/Dance Series 

is back after a two month summer break.  The Conjugal Visitors 

return to the  Deadwood Creek Community Center to open this third 

year of the series.  The band, voted "Best Acoustic Band" in Eugene 

plays on Saturday, September 15.  Dinner for sale ($6.00) starts 

at  6:30pm and the music starts at 7:30pm. and goes until 11:00pm. (or 

later).  A sliding scale donation is appreciated for the band 

and we welcome all ages for this family friendly evening. 


